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Lt. General Warren D. Johnson, USAF 
Director, Defense Nuclear Agency 
Washington, D. c. 20305 

Dear Don: 

Our readiness people have asked me to pass on to you this 
picture of our radiological survey of Enewetak. It evokes 
in my mind many good memories of my days at Enewetak during 
the first nuclear tests there in 1948. 

l regret my impending reaHignment will not let me accompany 
the Chairman and you on your visit to Enewetak early next 
year. I wish you a successful trip and even more so a 
successful conclusion to our efforts to clean up Enewetak 
and return it to the Enewetakeae. 

Sincerely, 

tsignc:i) 
P'rar:k A. Camm 

BEST COPY AVA\LABLE 
Frank A. Camm 
Major General, USA 
Assistant General Manager 
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